Meeting Minutes April 29, 2017
Meeting called to order by Zoey.
No treasurer‘s report.
Kacy read the annual meeting minutes.
We talked about this year’s food drive results.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We talked about having an Instagram page to promote the NDQHA Youth.  We will share photos of our youth and their accomplishments. To see an example of what this might look like search “TQHYA” on Instagram. The page will be run by Nikki, Zoey, and Kacy. Kacy motioned to approve creating an Instagram page to promote the NDQHA Youth. The motion was second by Lily.
The Youth will be having a tack sale June 23rd – 25th and 15% of the profit from the item will go to the Youth. Motioned by Lyola and second by Maren. We will put up the items that will be sold and their prices a week before the show on social media. Motioned by Hannah and second by Maren.
The Youth will be having a picnic at the Pre-Fair in Minot. Motioned by Aubree and second by Hannah.
The Youth will be having the Square Fundraiser at the Verndale show in July. Motioned by Elli and second by Zoey.
We talked about ideas for the grand prize for the square fundraiser. Some ideas are Back On Track products, Electromagnetic blankets, Saddles, Showmanship Halters, Show Bridles, and gift cards.
We talked about ideas for the Youth World and Congress teams. Some ideas are stall bags, jackets, coolers, sheets, hats, and button downs. The final decisions will be made by our Show Clothing Committee.
The meetings was adjourned by Aubree and second by Hannah.
